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Academic Scholarships

MARY JO RUEB MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The Mary Jo Rueb Memorial Scholarship is established in the memory of a person who
reflected the Holy Family in her name-Mary and Joseph-and in her life; who spoke to and
depended on the Blessed Virgin through her 52 years; and who was a symbol of
cheerfulness, enthusiasm, caring, helping and celebrating... a mother to anyone in need.

Application criteria:

« Applicant must be a female student applying to attend Hill-Murray as an incoming
freshman or applying for the renewable scholarship in their sophomore year. This
student must demonstrate a zest for life and for making others happy and a love of
working with children.

« Applicant must submit an essay addressing:

o The reasons the student wishes to attend Hill-Murray.

o Examples that demonstrate the impact the student has had on others in terms of the
scholarship criteria.

o Examples that demonstrate the ways in which the student has worked to achieve
her goals.

Amount: One award renewable for sophomore year. Amount to be determined annually.
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